PLEASE READ CAREFULLY REGARDING CHA
ADMITTANGCE POLICY.

NGES TO THE

In order to be more equitable across all households we will no longer have 3
classifications of pool admittance (household, extended family and
guests). Effective Saturday, June 26th there will now be two group
classifications, household and guests.

Household refers to all individuals who have been verified as permanent
residents of the home.

Guests refers to everyone else that does not have permanent residence in
the home.

Effective Saturday, June 26th, every household is entitled to 3 maximum of
4 guests at no cost.

What does this mean?
Previously, households that did not have extended family did not benefit from
bringing someone to the pool at no cost, now they can. Those families that

benefited from extended family continue to do so, but with a maximum of 4 at
no cost.

As in the past, guests must be accompanied at all times by a member of the
household.

Please remember, as we open up to include guests, as per Nassau County
Board of Health, "non-vaccinated individuals must still properly social
ly distancing isn't possible." In other
ity for those homeowners and guests

distance and wear a mask when social
words, capacity is dependent on our abil
lo safely social distance.

The Board reserves the right to make changes as we roll out this new
admittance policy.

We thank you for your cooperation and hope this change in the admittance
policy allows you the freedom to enjoy the pool facility with the special
people in your lives.




